
GP PLACEMENTS FOR YEAR 3 MEDICAL STUDENTS 

We are currently inviting GP practices to host 3rd year medical students from Peninsula Medical 

School, commencing in March 2022.  

This is the first year we have had Peninsula Medical Students in Somerset and it would be great to 

show them what a fantastic and varied experience they can have. In just a few years these students 

will be starting their foundation years and it would be brilliant if they could go on to become 

Somerset GPs once they finish training.  

The level of commitment by established GPs is small and the students are able to assist with 

phlebotomy clinics, vaccinations, and chronic disease reviews etc during their placements. Naturally 

the placements are well funded by the university.  

If you would like to find out more or discuss ways that we can support you in hosting students then 

please don’t hesitate to contact me.  

Dr Kath Speller 

Community Sub-Dean Peninsula Medical School 

Kath.speller@nhs.net 
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